Rolling Rock Hunt Pony Club



Dear Sponsor,

On behalf of all the children at Rolling Rock Hunt Pony Club (RRHPC), I wanted to thank you very much for your generous contribution to our club. With your support, RRHPC will continue to maintain the high standards of excellence that makes Pony Club unique among equestrian organizations.

Your gift will help us buy jumps for our rings, build new fences and maintain our lesson and show facilities. It will help us meet our mission of providing a program for youth that teaches riding, mounted sports, and the care of horses and ponies – thereby developing responsibility, moral judgment, leadership, and self-confidence. Such skills will enable our members to become leaders not only in the equine world, but in whatever field they choose to pursue as adults.

The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) requires that we confirm that RRHPC did not provide any goods or services in exchange for your donation. For your records, RRHPC's Federal Tax ID # is 25-606-7332. We suggest that you retain this letter as a substantiation of your contribution.

If we receive your contribution before March 31st, 2017, you or your business will be recognized in our 2017 horse show announcements. We mail hundreds of these show announcements to stables, trainers, and individuals who compete in our shows. We will accept sponsorships until April 30th, 2017. All sponsors will be recognized at our shows in May and August.

Again, we thank you enormously for helping our club; we hope you will pay us a visit this spring or summer at the Pony Club grounds to see for yourself how your contribution has helped us in so many ways!

Please send payment to:

Tammy Colt RRHPC Treasurer 226 Hamill School Road Bolivar PA 15923

Bolivar PA 15923		
Name of Sponsor	Phone #	
Address		
Donation Amount		
Pony Club Member		

